
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Friday 8th December  2017.

PTA news—
Thank you to everyone supporting recent 
fundraising events including Cocktails and 
Canapes. Thank you to Emma for hosting this. 
Our next PTA event is our children’s Christmas 
disco next Friday 15th December.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. It was 
lovely to see so many  families and 
friends of school attend  the Church Fair 
and our Christingle Service this week 
and we look forward to welcoming you 
to our  Christmas Performances next 
week and on behalf of myself and the 
school staff have a wonderful Christmas.
Many Thanks, Belinda Athey - 
Headteacher.

Safeguarding News -
If you take photos of the children at any of the events 
please do not post them on Social Media. It is your choice 
whether you post individual photos of your child.
Tree Week -
Thank you for helping us celebrate National Tree Week 
last week. The children enjoyed writing messages of 
thanks and thinking about the importance of trees to our 
lives. We now have enough points on our Green Trees 
Award to gain Bronze and we should be receiving our 
award in January. As a school we have also signed up to 
the Tree’s Charter, You can do too- #TreeCharter and 
planted a #tree. Shape history, add your name 
and #StandUpForTrees https://t.co/VUjZ9soIwH
More Grants Awarded - 
Thank you to St Hilda’s Trust who have awarded us 
£1000 to help us build a fire pit and purchase resources 
for our Forest Schools work.

Reminders for this week - 
Monday 11th December - Early Years visit to Alnwick Gardens.
Wednesday 13th December - Cinderella and Rockafella.
Thursday 14th Class 3 World War 2 Day - please see letter for full details.
Friday 15th December - Humph the Camel.
Friday 15th December Children’s Christmas Disco.
Tuesday 19th December PTA Christmas Shopping Day for children.
Wednesday 20th December- Christmas Lunch and party/ activities. Children wear own 
choice of clothes.
Thursday 21st December   Carols and Nativity Tableaux in Church.
Friday 22nd December - Break up.
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